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Highlights of the

Consultation Results

Local businesses told us that proposed changes to 
locations of bus stops on Cavenagh Street would 
negatively impact them. This aspect of the project was 
reconsidered.

What was the feedback?
To provide an alternate solution to the proposed 
relocation of the bus bay on Cavenagh Street.

What is the result?
During construction of the Cavenagh Street / Barneson 
Boulevard intersection, the Cavenagh Street bus stop 
may be temporarily relocated elsewhere in the CBD for 
safety and congestion reasons. 

Upon completion of construction the buses will start 
operating as normal from Cavenagh Street bus bay.


